
3019 Shannon Lakes North, Suite 203 
Tallahassee, Florida 32309 
April 15, 2014 
 
 
Superintendent Charlie Van Zant, Jr. 
Clay County Schools 
900 Walnut Street 
Green Cove Springs, Florida 32340 
 
 
Dear Superintendent Van Zant: 
 
It is with great pleasure I extend a formal invitation to the Clay County Schools to 
become one of our flagship partners in the WeatherSTEM project. 
 
We will cover all equipment and installation costs as well as all ongoing 
maintenance and support costs associated with the WeatherSTEM project.  In 
addition, we will work with your leadership to coordinate professional development 
activities that equip teachers with the knowledge they need to take full advantage of 
the program in their teaching efforts. 
 
I am very excited to have the opportunity to bring this project to the students and 
teachers of Clay County Schools.  With your acceptance of our invitation, we will 
work hard to insure it has a positive impact to your schools and your community. 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Edward B. Mansouri 
Ucompass.com, Inc. / WeatherSTEM CEO 


